
LINCOLN PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 

LOAN OF TEXTBOOKS TO NON-PUBLIC STUDENTS 
 

 
Lincoln residents with children attending non-public schools are eligible to borrow textbooks for the 
2020-2021 school year.  Return and ordering of books will be held at the LINCOLN MIDDLE 
SCHOOL June 18th from 8:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. and 12:30 p.m. – 2:30 p.m. and June 19th from 
7:00 a.m. - 9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.  Please put all textbooks in a bag and label with 
your child’s name, school, and phone number. 
 
A textbook request form is available at www.district.lincolnps.org/departments/business-office/ Please 
provide the complete title, 10 or 13 digit ISBN, author, publisher and copyright date.   
 
Books must be on the current state list of approved books 
www.ride.ri.gov/InstructionAssessment/InstructionalInitiativesResources/TextbookSearch.aspx 
 
Textbooks for the 2020-2021 school year will be available for pick up on the following days at 
the LINCOLN MIDDLE SCHOOL August 19th from 8:00 a.m. - 11:30 a.m. and 12:30 p.m. - 
2:30 p.m. and August 20th from 7:00 a.m. - 9:00 a.m and 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.   
 
If you have any questions, please email Nicole Beck at beckn@lincolnps.org. 
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